
Hello Eagle Families, 
 
The first week of school was a huge success! It was wonderful to welcome all of our 
students back on campus. The energy was positive, students were happy, and learning 
was already in full swing; what a strong start to the school year!  
 
Driveline Begins Next Week 
Starting next week, we will begin using the Driveline dismissal system. Today your 
student was given their assigned Driveline code, pick-up lane, and designated 
dismissal time from their Advisory teacher. 

●​ Important Reminder: Please place the provided Driveline sheet in your front 
windshield so staff can efficiently input the information. Students will only be 
dismissed when their code is entered into the system. All carpool drivers must 
use the designated lanes; students will not be released to individuals who park 
and wait outside of the carpool lanes. 

○​ Driveline Directions 
 
Curriculum Night 
Our Curriculum Night is scheduled for August 4, 2025, from 5:00 to 6:30 PM. This is a 
great opportunity for parents to visit their student’s classes, meet their teachers, and 
learn more about the curriculum, expectations, and resources that will support student 
success throughout the year. We encourage all families to attend and become active 
partners in their child’s education. Additionally, 7th and 8th grade families will have the 
opportunity to learn more about their student state testing achievement. 
 
Dress Code Enforcement 
Beginning next week, we will begin enforcing the school dress code. Please ensure 
your student comes to school in attire that aligns with our policy. While we recognize 
that the weather is still warm, we encourage students to dress for success. Students not 
in compliance will be asked to change clothing. 
 
Lunch Deliveries 
To reduce disruptions to instruction, we encourage students to bring lunch from home 
whenever possible. Our staff is busy supporting students throughout the day. If you are 
bringing lunch please note the following: 

●​ The lunch cart will remain outside until 11:15 AM. 
●​ Food delivery services (DoorDash, Uber Eats, etc.) are not permitted. 
●​ Only parents/guardians may deliver lunches. 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHIBsKKTHzBmNmIyMf-wnBLYlaEuoCHk7GgWNeGwk9g/edit?usp=sharing


 
 
Thank you for your partnership in helping us maintain a focused and productive 
learning environment. 
 
Warm regards, 
Dr. Jennifer L.H. Murphy  
EHS - Principal 


